
Another Key 

During the 20/21 year, for obvious reasons, we utilized online reservations and 

on-site monitoring (people who gave you the keys) for the practice rooms in 

Spurrier and Strong.  As indicated when you signed up for the on-line reservation 

access, the expectation was have practice room users get their own keys.  And 

that is what we are going to do. 

Although you will still be required to reserve your room on-line in EMS and abide 

by all safety protocols (updated here), you will now have a key to possess! 

 

How do you get this key? Simple. 

 

A representative will be in Spurrier, at the desk in the large “Wenger Room” from 

12PM through 6PM, Wednesday August 25 through Sunday August 29.  Said 

representative will have the verified list with your name on it.  Bring your ID, 

present it to them, and receive your key.  It’s that easy. 

The sooner you get your key, the sooner you will be able to access the rooms (if 

you do not have your key, even with a reservation, you will not be able to use the 

practice rooms). 

 

You must be a registered practice room user and you must have your ID.  No 

exceptions. 

 

**If you need access to practice rooms before August 25, or can’t make until after 

August 29, you will have to make an appointment through WC Online to get your 

key from Jimmy Warlick.  Please note that if you just show up at Jimmy’s office 

without an appointment, he will, after laughing, tell you that you must make an 

appointment. 

 

http://www.sas.rochester.edu/mur/assets/pdf/fall_2020_rc_practice_room_policies.pdf
https://ur.mywconline.com/schedule.php

